
Rainbow Class 

 

We have been exploring our new environment – inside and 

outside! 

 

  



                
  

   

 



                         

                      

We are looking forward to learning more as the weeks go by! 

Keep an eye on the website under the Foundation Stage tab to see more 

of our wonderful work. 

Email Miss Kemp – Nursery@garlinge.kent.sch.uk if you do anything at 

home you would like to share. 
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